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Musician Hearing Health Program 
A Collaboration between the OSU Speech-Language-Hearing Clinic 

 and Greenwood School of Music 
 
 
OSU now offers a special Musician Hearing Health Program for students and faculty in the 
Greenwood School of Music!  We focus on caring for the ears of future and current 
professional musicians.  Your ears are integral to your work and should be protected.   
 
 
 
The program includes: 

• Annual musician hearing screenings for all students and faculty members ($25 each). 

• Further diagnostic hearing evaluation is available at our clinic if you do not pass 
the screening ($250 and we can file insurance). 

• Over-the-counter musician earplugs.  Multiple styles are available ($50+ per pair). 

• Custom musician earplugs ($250+ per pair). 

• Impressions for custom in-ear monitors ($25). 

• Sound-level noise measurements to ensure safe listening levels and meet OSHA/NIOSH 
requirements ($250 per hour). 

• Sound meditation to reduce performance anxiety ($250 per hour). 
 
 

 
Musicians need an audiologist the way everyone else needs a dentist.  Your ears are 
professional tools—take care of them! 
 
 
Contact the OSU Speech-Language-Hearing Clinic at (405) 744-6021 or visit 
audiology.okstate.edu to schedule your appointment. 
 
 
Warmest Regards, 

 
Tori Courouleau, Au.D., CCC-A 
Clinical Associate Professor of Audiology 
 
tori.courouleau@okstate.edu 
 


